
 

 

Upcoming Bible Study 

Last 3rd of Christian Believer 
Wednesdays, 12:30pm 

Sept 10  -  Nov 12 

 
Anyone is invited to join in this study at 12:30pm on Wednesdays starting 

September 10 through November 12. Rev. Roberts and Dr. Stowe will team 

teach.  Whether you are returning for the last 3rd of Christian Believer, or if 

you have not taken this class before but would like to join us, please fill out 

the sign up sheet in the breezeway or sign up online under events registra-

tion on our website (www.chambleeumc.org).  When you sign up make sure 

you check off whether you already have a study book or you need a study 

book.  Cost of the book is $30.00.  If you need childcare make sure you  

indicate it on the sign up sheet.  

 

Upcoming Bible Study 
 

Understanding the Book of Hebrews 
Thursdays, 7:00pm 

Sept 11  - Oct 16 

 
Copies of heavenly things? Obsolete covenant? The order of Melchizedek? 
What does all that mean?!? Come and join Josh McDaniel on Thursday nights 
at 7:00pm and let’s find out. The sustained argument contained in the Book of 
Hebrews can seem irrelevant and off-putting in our culture of sound-bites and 
quick fixes. The book is often overshadowed by Johannine and Pauline theol-
ogy. In this six-week bible study, we will learn about the context in which the 
book was written, its historical reception, and how Hebrews informs our faith 
today. We can apply these lessons to our modern lives. Hebrews is a thor-
ough and profound exposition of why our faith must rest in Jesus.  
 
Bring only your bibles (preferably ESV, NRSV, or CEB translations) and your 
thinking caps; Josh will provide any supplementary materials we will need.  
You are invited to preview Hebrews prior to the start of the study. 
 
Please fill out the sign up sheet in the breezeway or sign up online under 
events registration on our website (www.chambleeumc.org).  If you need 
childcare make sure you indicate it on the sign up sheet.   

 

Upcoming Bible Study 
 

Wednesday Night Bible Study on Proverbs 
Wednesdays, 6:30pm 

Starting Sept 10th 

 

Lisa and Martin Clarke will be teaching a study on Proverbs Wednesdays  

following Wednesday Night Supper which will run simultaneously with what-

ever the Wednesday Supper Program might be.  This class will start  

September 10th at 6:30pm and meet in the hospitality room.  There is no 

charge for the class and no literature.  We invite you to read the first three 

chapters of Proverbs ahead of time before the study starts. 

 

Upcoming Bible Study 
 

Disciple II 

Thursdays, 7:00pm  

Sept 11, 2014  -  May 21, 2015 

 
Hal Collins will be facilitating Disciple II on Thursday evenings at 7:00pm.  

The study will include the books of Genesis, Exodus, Luke and Acts.  In  

order to provide you with a student  book, we need your commitment by  

August 31. Classes will start September 11, 2014 and end May 21, 2015 

with Thanksgiving day off and two weeks off at Christmas.  Cost of the book 

is $35.00.  Please fill out the sign up sheet in the breezeway or sign up 

online under events registration on our website (www.chambleeumc.org).  If 

you need childcare make sure you indicate it on the sign up sheet.  Scholar-

ships are available. 

 


